
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Members, 
 
We’re excited about the upcoming conference and hope you are as well!  We wanted to make 
you aware of the hotel parking. The hotel offers long term parking to the airport, so all lots 
require you to obtain a parking ticket for entry.   
 
YOU WILL NOT BE CHARGED FOR PARKING, BUT WILL BE REQUIRED TO OBTAIN 
A TICKET TO PARK.   
 
The hotel will validate the parking when you need to leave the facility.  
 
When you enter the parking lot there are 2 entrances to the RIGHT where you can obtain a 
ticket to park and then a circular driveway that will lead you to 2 additional parking entry 
points.  The hotel will reserve an area for our guests. It will be the SECOND entrance on the 
RIGHT when you pull in that is CLOSEST to the hotel. There will be signage and balloons 
designating where to enter the parking lot for parking. You are NOT required to park in this 
area, you may park anywhere in the lot. IF YOU HAVE ANY TROUBLE PARKING, PLEASE FEEL 
FREE TO UNLOAD IN THE UNLOADING AREA AND ASK FOR ASSISTANCE, IF NEEDED. 
 
We wanted to communicate the parking situation so that you are prepared when you arrive 
and that it does not cause an inconvenience.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Al Hitt at 504.444.4132. 
 


